
Schmidt Endeavors Inc.       October 25, 2018 
1325 Armstrong Rd. 
Northfield MN 55057 
 
City of Northfield         
Mr. David Bennett, City Engineer      
801 Washington St 
Northfield MN 55057 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bennett, 
 
Due to the extremely rainy summer weather our contractor has been unable to complete improvements 
as part of Hills of Spring Creek #8 development agreement. Therefore, I’m writing to request an 
extension through October 2019. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Steven J. Schmidt 
 
Steven J. Schmidt 
President 


